
Good Morning: I live in Round Valley/Covelo. Our valley is being trashed by soooo many grows. I have 

lived here my whole life and I am very concerned about the proposed increase of non-native land 

owners increasing their acreage for growing more marijuana. I’m concerned about our valleys water 

table. We are in a drought and as we know we have a higher fire danger in Mendocino County. Currently 

my home is surrounded on all sides by grows and now I notice that my water pressure is dropping. I 

have livestock as well that needs a lot of water. I want to express my concern and do not agree with 

increasing the acreage. Thank you Marilyn Horne 


